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Services 

MINISTER: Rev. David Brice’         

Tel: 028 9083 2758   

Email: david@glengormley.org  

MINISTRY SUBCOMMITTEE meeting will be 
held in the Minister's Room on Monday 21st 
January at 7:45pm. 

THURSDAY TOGETHER: We will be welcoming a 
return visit from Mo Hattrick who will be 
entertaining us with songs on her guitar.  We 
meet in the Burney Room at 2:30pm. 

MOSAIC:  On the back of a great church quiz 
evening over the holidays, Mosaic is proud to 
host its first quiz night! Bring your friends and 
family for a great night of fun and fellowship on 
Friday January 18th from 7-8:30pm 

PW (Presbyterian Women) -  Our next meeting 
is on Monday 21st January 2019 at 8:00pm in 
the Burney Room. Our very own Valerie 
Raphael will be giving a Cookery 
Demonstration. ALL LADIES WELCOME to join 
with us. 

MEN TOGETHER: The next Men Together visit 
is to Kingspan Stadium  on Wednesday 23rd 
January 2019. Meet at Glengormley PCI at 
9:15am leaving for Kingspan Stadium at 9:30am 
sharp. Please sign sheet in Mosaic if you are 
planning to attend. 

MID WEEK BIBLE STUDY: Wednesday 16th 
January 2019 at 7:30pm in the Burney Room. 
Holy Spirit (1) with Rev David Brice  

PROPERTY SUBCOMMITTEE Meeting at 7:30pm 
on Tuesday 15th January in the Minister’s 
Room. 

CONGREGATIONAL COMMITTEE Meeting on 
Tuesday 15th January at 8pm in the Burney 
Room. 

Organisation Notices 

Leadership Notices 

Discipleship Events 

If you don’t wish to take your announcement sheet or 
sermon notes home please return them to the holder in the 
entrance. 

If you are visiting here this morning:  
 There is a crèche in the Minor Hall (ask for directions). 
 Primary school aged children can join our Sunday Club; 

watch for children leaving during the service.  
 If your child is staying during the sermon there are kids 

packs available at the library corner (back left of church). 
Please feel free to get them before or during the service. 

 If your child needs a break during the service feel free to 
leave and go to the entrance area.  

RECORDINGS OF SUNDAY SERVICES are available from the 
sound team in the balcony. 
PRAYER BOX:  Please leave any prayer requests in the box in 
the entrance area—beside the sign up desk. 



Give thanks for all the leaders and dedicated 
helpers who give up their time to the 

ministry of Friday club each week and pray for 
the children who attend as they discover more 
about Jesus. 

Pray for our kirk session and committee, that 
they would know God's guidance as they 

devote their time and skills to make spiritual 
and practical decisions for the good of our 
congregation. 

Give thanks for the opportunities that home 
groups provide to meet together to study 

God's word and build relationships with each 
other in a relaxed environment.  

Remember those in our congregation who 
are suffering ill health at the moment 

particularly those who are house bound. Pray 
that they would feel God’s love and still feel a 
part of our church family.  

Give thanks for the dedication and 
faithfulness of the volunteers in crèche and 

Sunday Club each week and also for the 
growing number of young children in our 
congregation.  

Sermon Notes Please use this space to take your own notes: 

FLOWER ROTA: 2019 Flower Rota has been 
added to the Rota noticeboard in Mosaic. 
Please add your name to the list if you wish to 
donate flowers. 

PRESBYTERIAN HERALD: Subscription for one 
year has had to be increased to £15. If you 
would like to order a magazine for the first time 
or change your order please see Margaret 
Gormley. 

GIFT AID: Any member of the congregation 
who has moved house in the last year is asked 
to let David Mullen know their new address and 
postal code for the Gift Aid application. 

PSNI LADIES CHOIR: Friday 18th January at 
8:00pm in The Courtyard Theatre, Ballyearl. 
Tickets £10 available online: 
thecourtyardtheatre.com 

COUCH TO 5K: starts in Edmund Rice College 
on Monday 21st January. This is a ten week 
programme building up to 5k run at the end. 
Meeting every Monday and Wednesday 
starting at 6:30pm. Register on their Facebook 
page: ERC C25k 

Prayer Diary 

Community Notices 

DATE OPENING/CLOSING CRECHE 

13th January Noel Bell Lesley Bell  Fay Babalola  Lorraine Metson  

20th January Clive Spearman Jane McClelland  May Horner   

27th January Kenneth McKinstry Hannah McKinstry  Ann Hardy/Susan Law   

OFFICE HOURS:  The Church Office normal opening hours are 
Thursdays 12:30-3:30pm & Sundays 9:45-10:45am. Any 
announcements for next week to be with the office by  12noon 
on Thursday.  

YOUR CONTACT DETAILS: If these should change, please 
notify the office so that we can keep our records up to date. 

OPEN DOOR Rev Brice will be available in the Minister’s Room 
on Thursdays from 11:30am to 12:30pm. You can call in or you 
may wish to phone in advance to make an appointment.  


